
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Hope Petkus 

May 20, 2021            (941)575-5050 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

 

The government offices of the City of Punta Gorda will be closed on Mon., May 31
st
 for the 

Memorial Day holiday.  Residents of the City of Punta Gorda will notice NO change in their 

trash, yardwaste and recycling collections during this holiday.  Services for commercial 

businesses will notice NO change in trash collections. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: May 20, 2021 
  

E-mail:  City Council 

 
 
 
 

 
 


